Sent: 23/09/2020 6:03:26 PM
Subject: DA2020/1072

Re: DA2020/1072

1 Drew Place Belrose

Senior Housing Development

To whom it may concern

Regarding the proposed development on 1 Drew Place Belrose

| object to this proposal and building of the development at this location.

The size of this building is not in consistency with the surrounding homes or the capacity for this many units.

Pringle Avenue, which is the corner of this building already is fully congested with no street parking. We have a park across
the road and a crossing which has currently been approved for construction. the residents on this street are already struggling

with parking and building a complex which requires more street parking will not be practical. There is already traffic on this
street because of the park, shops, schools etc.

Our privacy will also be compromised with units overlooking backyards.

Regards
John Hajakian
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